
 

 

9 May 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am very excited to announce that a theatre trip for our GCSE Drama students will be taking place on 

Tuesday 21 May 2024, 1:00pm-4:30pm (approx.).  Students will be attending Chichester Festival 

Theatre to watch a performance of 'House Party' a new play released in association with Frantic 

Assembly theatre company.  

 

Students will be taken from the College to the Chichester Festival Theatre via public bus at 

approximately 1:10pm.  If your child has a bus pass, please ensure they have this on the day of the trip.  

If your child does not have a bus pass, they must bring £2.00 in cash or have a debit card they can pay 

the fare with. We kindly ask that parents collect their child from the Chichester Festival Theatre at 

approximately 4:30pm.  If your child will be getting the public bus back to Midhurst please ensure that 

you email me, chloe.soby@mrc-academy.org, to grant permission for your child to do so.  

 

Students will wear their uniform for the trip and are more than welcome to bring some snacks for the 

theatre including an extra drink and some money for ice cream. 

 

The total cost for this trip is £10.15 plus £2.00 bus fare (or bus pass) which the students must have 

with them on the day of the trip. 

 

Payment 

On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  You can then give consent and 

make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from Arbor, so please update these 

using the ParentPortal.  For assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org.   

 

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact chloe.soby@mrc-academy.org 

 

Some financial support may be available – please contact your child’s Head of Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss C Soby 

Teacher of Drama 
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